
FUMC APPOINTS
NEW ADMINISTRATOR

Ms. Anjela Brown, H.F.A., has been selected to serve 
as FUMC’s new Administrator of Record.  Anji is a 
twenty year employee who did her original AIT 
(Administrator in Training) program under Dr. Joe 
Trueblood at FUMC. Since that time she has served 
in a variety of positions of service and leadership 
including, admissions, sales, community relations,
human resources, social services, and as an Assistant 
Administrator. She is uniquely qualified to fill this 
important position on our campus through her formal 
education in Health Care Administration, her 
experiences here, strong relationships with our 
residents, families, and staff, and her connections 
within Johnson County.  Congratulate her as you see 
her about our campus!


	Slide Number 1

